
 

 

 
 

 

January 2023  

Year 9 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 25th January 2024  
Time: 4pm – 6pm  
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
I am pleased to invite you to our forthcoming Year 9 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 
25th January 2024, from 4:00pm – 6:00pm. This is an in-person event where you 
will have face-to-face appointments with your child’s teachers. Parents’ Evening is a great 
opportunity for you to discuss your child’s learning with their subject teachers and find 
further ways to support your child’s progress at One In A Million Free School. 

The event will also provide you with an excellent opportunity to find out more about the 
Year 9 option process. The evening will allow you to receive guidance from Heads of 
Faculty, Heads of Department and subject teachers that you and your child will need to 
make informed decisions on which GCSE courses they will study in Years 10 and 11.  
 
On the evening, all subject teachers will be available to talk through the Key Stage 4 
subjects available and what will be involved during the courses. This will be on an 
appointment basis. Also on the evening, Mr. Coles, Vice Principal, will be 
delivering a presentation at 5pm detailing the option subject choice process. I 
am sure you will agree that attending the Parents’ Evening on Thursday 25th January 
2024, is extremely important in supporting your child’s academic progress in school but 
will also help to further support your son/daughter in making these important GCSE 
choices. 
 
As well as subject based appointments, slots will also be available for you to see our 
school SENDCO our Designated Safeguarding Lead and our Head of Year 9. 
 
We are aware that each one of our students has invested a great deal of their lives to 
date in education and we now want to ensure that your child will leave One In A Million 
Free School with the qualifications that will give the best possible chance of progression 
and employment in the future.  
 
To book your appointments please log into Schoolcloud using the attached 
user guide (bookings can be made from 15th of January) or alternatively call 
Reception on 01274 723439. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr T Coles 
Vice Principal 


